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July 16, 2007

Spent Fuel Project Office, NMSS
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Attention: Robert Lewis, Section Chief, MS 013 D13
Transportation and Storage Safety and Inspection Section

Reference: Docket No. 71-0249, Quality Assurance Program for Shipping
Packages for Radioactive Material

Dear Mr. Lewis:

On June 15, 2007, Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc. (NFS) submitted Revision 11 of its
Quality Assurance Program for Shipping Packages for Radioactive Material.
NFS requests that you disregard the submittal, for it has been determined that
additional minor changes to this Plan should be made. We will resubmit Revision
11 for your approval in the near future. Please accept our apology for any
inconvenience this may have caused for you or your staff.

If you or your staff have any questions, require additional information, or wish to
discuss this, please contact me or Ms. Marcy Shope, Quality Assurance
Manager, at 423-743-9141, extension 1059. Please reference our unique
document identification number (56G-07-0004) in any correspondence
concerning this letter.

Sincerely,

NUCLEAR FUEL SERVICES, INC.

-B. Marie Moore
MWS/pdj Vice President

Safety and Regulatory



Copy:

Mr. Steve Burris
Sr. Resident NRC Inspector

Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, Atlanta Federal Center
61 Forsyth Street, SW, Suite 23T85
Atlanta, GA 30303

Mr. Manuel Crespo
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, Atlanta Federal Center
61 Forsyth Street, SW, Suite 23T85
Atlanta, GA 30303


